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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Text of the congratulatory letter dated 12.8.2015 addressed by  

Selvi J Jayalalithaa, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu to  

Mr. Sundar Pichai, Chief Executive Officer-Designate, “Google”, is 

reproduced below:- 

 

 “Congratulations on your appointment as the Chief Executive 

Officer of Google Inc.  It is a matter of pride for Tamil Nadu that  

a person with roots in the State has attained such a high position in  

a highly competitive environment through ability and  dint of hard work.   

You have set a wonderful example for the youth  of  the State.  

 

On behalf of the people and Government of Tamil Nadu  

I congratulate you on your elevation and wish you all success in your 

new position.” 

***** 
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